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TRAI Consultation Paper on “Review of Internet Services” 

Extension of Last Date to Receive Comments 
 

 TRAI had released a consultation paper on “Review of Internet 

Services” on 27th December 2006.  Written comments of stakeholders on 

this consultation paper were required to be submitted by 15th January 

2007. 

 

 Representations from some stakeholders have been received 

requesting an extension of last date for submitting written comments on 

this consultation paper.  The Authority has considered the matter and has 

decided to extend the date of submission of written comments of all 

stakeholders up to 20th January 2007. 
 
 Stakeholders are requested to submit their comments by this date. 

 

___________________________________________________________ 
 

Contact details in case of any clarification: 
 
Shri S.K. Gupta, Advisor (CN), TRAI 
Mahanagar Doorsanchar Bhawan 
Jawahar Lal Nehru Marg, New Delhi-110002 
Tel. No.   011-23217914 
Fax:  No. 011-23211998  
e-mail:  guptask61@gmail.com or skgupta@trai.gov.in. 

 
Authorised to issue. 
 


